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From: STEVEN ANDERSON <andersonriskanalysis@comcast.net>
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2023 12:42 PM
To: Mark Lowen; westsalemna@gmail.com; Michael Freitas
Subject: Re: New Townhome Development 1900 Block Linwood St NW

Thank you Mark. Will share with the WSNA Executive Board and after your application is filed we can 
talk about sharing the plans with the whole WSNA and having you make a presentation at one of our 
meetings. We are now meeting in person at Roth's. So, a few simple questions right now. Are these 
two or three bedroom? What type of parking are you planning? Are they market rate or part of the 
complex planned for affordable housing? Is there any green space of park area planned in connection 
with the water quality detention area? Thank you.  
 
Steve Anderson  

On 01/16/2023 8:27 AM Mark Lowen <mlowen@livebsl.com> wrote:  
 
 

Good morning, 

 

MWSH West Salem LLC is preparing to submit application for, site plan review, design review, and other 
related land use approvals, for the development of a 67-unit town home units at the 1900 block of 
Linwood St NW.  (site plan attached). 

 

I’ve attached our current preliminary site plan for your review in advance of our upcoming land use 
submissions. 

 

Please contact me with any questions. 

 

 

Thank you, 

  

Mark Lowen   

Project Manager 
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